



October 26, 2011

Katrina Wilson President and Chief Executive Officer Program Lead, Evidence Based Care Program Hanover and District Hospital 90 – 7th Avenue Hanover, Ontario N4N 1N1

Dear Katrina Wilson:

Re: 2011 OHA Small, Rural and Northern Award of Excellence

Congratulations! You and the Grey Bruce Health Network (GBHN) were chosen as this year's winner of the OHA's Small, Rural and Northern Award of Excellence. Your team has made an outstanding contribution to the Grey Bruce Health Network and your community by supporting the GBHN Evidence Based Care Program and successfully developing and implementing Patient Pathways and Standardized Order Sets.

The award will be granted at the Rural and Northern Health Care Session at HealthAchieve2011, held on **Tuesday, November 8 at 1:30 p.m.** in **106, 107 Constitution Hall** at the Metro Toronto Convention Centre (North Building), located at 255 Front Street West, Toronto. We hope you will be able to join us for the entire session.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Michelle Caplan, Policy Advisor, at 416-205-1391 or mcaplan@oha.com.

Congratulations, once again, on being the 2011 winner of this distinguished award.

Sincerely,

Wade Petranik

Chief Executive Officer

Wade Petak

Dryden Regional Health Centre

Chair, Small, Rural and Northern Provincial Leadership Council

Cc: Andrea Rawn, Evidence Based Care Program, Hanover and District Hospital Maureen Solecki, President and CEO, Grey Bruce Health Services Paul Davies, President and CEO, South Bruce Grey Health Centre Sandra Coleman, Executive Director, South West Community Care Access Centre